
Co-op Coalition Survey: Painting Recommendations 
 

Thanks to the 2 members who took the time to respond to this survey. Following is the original question 
and the table with the two responses. 
 
Mike O'Dell, Director 
DC Cooperative Housing Coalition 
www.CoopsDC.org 
CooperativesDC@aol.com 

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
In a message dated: Thu, Jun 14, 2018 5:29 pm 

Dear Co-op managers and Coalition Representatives, 

A Coalition member cooperative needs your help in finding a good painting contractor.  Can you 
help?  Here is their question: 
 
Our coop is interested in hiring a contractor to paint the interior of our building. Our building is 6 floors, 45 
units with an elevator. Do other coops have painters that they highly recommend using?  If so, can you 
please share the name of the contractor along with how long your painting project took and the 
approximate cost?  
 
Please respond by Friday, June 29.  We will compile and share the results with everyone a few days 
later.  Thanks, again, for helping one another! 
 

Your email address was blind copied to protect your privacy. 
 

<25 units Not sure how much it will costs depends on if you change color…Emerald 
Painting did a good job at our building, Roland is the contact 202 644-9639 

25 – 49 units We have had good experience with: 
  
The Soho Group, Inc., 
3000 Conn.,Ave.,NW, Ste 234 
Washington, DC  20008 
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